
 

  

 

August 28, 2019 

 

We have been working with the transportation department to address the issue of our 

students getting picked up so early in the morning.  Please be aware that some of our routes 

have been adjusted and you can expect morning pick-up times to be up to 10 minutes later 

than last year.  If your child has been riding R-4 in the morning, it will likely be changed to R-

5.  Transportation routes and times will be available very soon, so please keep checking the 

SD69 website for more detailed information.  If you haven't already filled out a bus pass 

application, please do this as soon as possible.  Students will be issued a bus pass early in 

September. 
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